
Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is

progress. Working together is a success!

Public Works crews worked together with Utilities crews to

ensure the pre-storm efforts were met prior to the storm. 

 

Sanitation crews with the assistance of Canal Maintenance,

Warehouse, and Right of Way, volunteered to give up their long

holiday weekend to ensure the city’s Sanitation needs were met. 

The Public Works Department appreciates each and everyone

who put in the extra teamwork to get the job done! Your

assistance never goes unnoticed.
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